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June 27, 2022 
 
Mr. Kyle Harms 
Office of the Treasurer 
LOCAL 
 
 
Dear Mr. Harms:  
 
The Executive Council at today’s meeting approved the request from Department of Human Services to transfer 
funds in the amount of $40,000.00 from Org 1955 to Org 1961.  
 
The account coding for the funds to be transferred will be:  
 

Dept  Fund  Appr  Org  
401  0391  0000  1961 

 
 
 
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL OF IOWA 

 
Victoria Newton 
Executive Secretary 
 
 
cc: Kelly Garcia, Director, Department of Human Services 

Vern Armstrong, Department of Human Services 
Christie Templeton, Department of Human Services 
Barb DeJoode, Department of Human Services 

 Robert Beran, Department of Human Services          
 Julie McCauley, Department of Human Services 
            Linda Leto, Department of Management  


